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SUPPORT OUR ADVERTISERS

Mary Street Boutique 
Recycled Quality Clothing Outlet 

St. James United Church 
Drop-off  bin in the parking lot 

Sales every Mon., Wed., Fri.  from 11AM to 1PM 
Sponsored by 4 local churches 

including St. Peter the Apostle  
Catholic Church          Jennifer Obdam ■ (705) 746-8934

Parry Sound, Ontario 
22 Seguin Street, P2A 1B1 
Phone (705) 746-5825 
mcnabblumber.ca 

Gary McNabb

Knights of Columbus Hall

52 Church St.


Parry Sound, ON P2A 1Y7

Behind St. Peter the Apostle Church

BINGO: Mondays 7PM 
(Except July & August)


Hall is Wheelchair accessible - Full Kitchen 

DR. LORI LAHTI & ASSOCIATES 

705 -746 -2772 
61  Bowe s  S t r e e t ,  P a r r y  Sound ,  ON  P2A  2L4  

WWW.DENTISTRYONTHEBAY.CA 

New patients welcome!

TOM PIDDINGTON   705-746-5877 
bayareaelectrical@bellnet.ca  

86 Joseph St., Parry Sound, ON P2A 1G5

St. Peter’s 
CATHOLIC 
WOMEN’S  

GROUP
	 	 Mary George 

705-746-9182

Sisters in Christ. Serving our Parish. 

  

Colour Multi-Function Printers • Managed Print Services • Work Flow Solutions
Printed with XEROX Digital Technology

M 705-706-3363 O 705-645-7202 Ext.2    

33 Kevin Crescent, Bracebridge, Ontario P1L 1A8

Service 1-800-275-9376   

whitney@digitalofficesolutions.ca - www.digitalofficesolutions.ca

Whitney Stalkie
Account Manager

Marcel Turgeon      8 Murray Point Rd.

C. PED (c) 	   Parry Sound, ON P2A 2A9

marcel@soundorthotics.com  705-342-7728	 


www.soundorthotics.com 

Call 705-746-5181

Lakeview
Cottages

A FAMILY HOSPITALITY RESORT
4 Narrows Trail 
Sequin, Ontario

1800-336-3543

GIVE  
ONLINE 

You can make an 
online gift to support 

your parish! 

It’s safe and secure!



Welcome to St. Peter the Apostle!  
If this is your first time at church, or your first time in a long 
time, we’re so glad you’re here! We exist to carry out the 
mission of Jesus Christ; make disciples of all nations. If we can 
be of any assistance to you, please don't hesitate to call on us.


Wednesday, October 9  
6:00PM Intentions of Linda Marsh 

Thursday, October 10  
At Lakeland 10AM + Carl Leddy 
At Belvedere 11AM + Joyce Wickman 

Friday, October 11  
12:10PM + Phyllis Ertel 

TWENTY-EIGHTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Saturday, October 12 
4:00PM + Eileen English 

 
Sunday, October 13 
9:00AM Missa Pro Populo (Mass for the People) 
11:00AM + John Thomas West M
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TODAYS READINGS 
1st Reading: Genesis 2:7, 15, 18-24 
2nd Reading: Hebrews 2:9-11

Gospel: Mark 10:2-16

WORSHIP OFFERING 
Your financial stewardship for Sept. 29, 2024 
Offertory Envelopes	 	       2,252.00

Automatic Giving	 	 	       1,626.56 

Offertory Loose	 	 	          658.65 

Total Offertory                                $ 4,537.21

27th Sunday in Ordinary Time ♱ October 6, 2024
NEXT STEPS 
Our faith is a journey that we will not complete in 
this life. It is a journey that requires us to keeping 
taking our "next step." In this series, we will look at 
the five major STEPS we believe are necessary to 
grow as a follower of Jesus Christ: 

Sharing faith through Evangelization  
Tithing & Giving  
Engaging in a Small Group 
Practicing Prayer & Sacraments, and  
Serving in Ministry & Missions.


SIGNUP FOR SACRAMENTAL PREPARATION 
Registration is OPEN for students in grades 2 and 
up who wish to receive First Holy Communion.  
Visit our website today to register!


MEN’S BREAKFAST 
Gentleman, we want to invite you to join us for a 
Men’s Breakfast on October 12th! This morning will 
kick off at 7:30AM at the KofC Parish Hall.  This 
time is dedicated to building community with other 
men, raising our faith and encouraging one another 
to be all God has called us to be as men, all while 
enjoying some good food! 


CELEBRATING OUR CATHOLIC LITURGY 
A ministry day is being offered for the Parishes of 
the Northern Deanery at St. Mary's in Huntsville on 
Saturday, October 19th from 10AM - 2PM.  
Workshops will be offered for Readers, Musicians, 
Extra-ordinary Ministers of Holy Communion, and 
Ushers.  Lunch will be provided.  Reserve your spot 
by registering at the Parish Office by October 11th.


THINKING ABOUT BECOMING CATHOLIC? 
The Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults (RCIA) is 
open to anyone seeking to become a full member 
of the Catholic Church and also for Catholics who 
want to celebrate the Sacraments of Eucharist of 
Confirmation.  The RCIA is also ideal for Catholics 
who are seeking a faith renewal.  The group meets 
bi-weekly starting this fall.  This is the last call for 
signing up! If you need more information, speak 
with Fr. Jerry or call 705-746-5181.


THANKSGIVING FOOD DRIVE 
Next weekend we are collecting donations of 
nonperishable food items. Please bring them with 
you when you attend Mass. Your donations will be 
forwarded to our community partners Harvest 
Share and Salvation Army. Thanks for your support!


FINALIZING THE DETAILS 
There’s no escaping it, our days are numbered. But 
we can get ready and be prepared. Across five 
weeks, guest speakers will lead discussions about 
how each person can finalize the details needed to 
ensure they are cared for, their wishes are 
respected and our faith in the resurrection revealed.

Join us Thursday evenings, starting November 7th 
in the Knights of Columbus Parish Hall at St. Peter 
the Apostle Church.   Presentation begins at 7PM 
with light refreshments being served.


OCTOBER IS ROSARY MONTH 
We read in sacred scripture that the Blessed Virgin 
Mary continually pondered the mysteries of Jesus 
in her heart. Through the Rosary we unite our 
hearts to hers, and prayerfully ponder those same 
mysteries. The Joyful, Sorrowful, Glorious and 
Luminous Mysteries are a summary of the Gospel. 
They invite us to contemplate with Mary, our 
Mother the life, death and glorious resurrection of 
her Son, Jesus. You can join in the communal 
recitation of the Rosary on Wednesdays following 
our 6PM Mass.


PARISH OFFICE CLOSED - THIS THURSDAY 
The parish office will be closed on Thursday, 
October 10th, for the annual gathering of  
Administrative Assistants and bookkeepers.  This 
Appreciation lunch and meeting is taking place  at 
St. Mary’s Parish in Campbellford.


FORMED.ORG 
Want to learn more about the Catholic faith no 
matter where you are?   Formed.org offers a wide 
variety of Catholic content streamed directly to you! 
Movies, children's programs, videos, audio talks, 
and e-books are all at your fingertips from wherever 
you have an internet connection.   If you're a 
parishioner - it's free!  Visit formed.org today.


GIVE THANKS TO OUR ADVERTISERS 
Checkout the back of our Parish bulletin. These 
advertisers, some of whom are parishioners, pay for 
the printing/publishing of our bulletin. Let’s do 
everything we can to patronize them!


OFFER THE  
GIFT OF 

THE MASS
The practice of requesting a 
Mass to be offered for loved 
ones, living or deceased, is a 
beautiful and wonderful part of 
our Catholic tradition.


To arrange for a Mass to be 
offered, stop by the Welcome 
Desk on the weekend, contact 
the Parish Office or fill out one 
of the Envelopes located in the 
Church. 


It is a prayerful gift to be given 
and even more meaningful to 
receive. 

OPPORTUNITIES TO 
SERVE IN MINISTRY 

Lector, Altar Servers, 
Hospitality, Communion, 

Music, Liturgical 
Environment, Sacristy 

Support. 


Checkout the Mass+1 
board for more details. 

MINISTRY APPRECIATION DAY is OCTOBER 9th 
An opportunity to honour and thank all our volunteers!

NEXT STEPS ➤ ENGAGE 
This week, we look at the importance of engaging in faith-based relationships 
in order to grow in our faith. In the reading from Genesis, God looks at his 
creation (for the first time) and says, “it is not good” as in “it is not good for 
the man to be alone.” God does not want us alone in our faith, but to have 
friends in faith who will help us to grow closer to him. 


In this message we drive home the importance of friends in faith, and will 
share our strategy of small groups as the environment that fosters faith-based 
friendships.


To kickstart Small Groups at St. Peter the Apostle, we’re beginning with the monthly 
Men’s Breakfast.  We’re also working on details to offer a women’s program too… so 
stay tuned.



